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Summer Newsletter Schedule
Watch for one more newsletters this summer on the 4th Thursday of July. Regular newsletters will arrive
each Thursday afternoon beginning in August.

CLS Spirit Wear Store Now Open
Time to stock up for the fall! We've also added a theme t-shirt for this school year that is
available in adult and child sizes-which can be worn as a spirit shirt. Shop here. Store
closes August 6.

We are Hiring
There are a number of positions currently open in our Child Care and Elementary program-both full and
part time. Check them out here and apply or send qualified individuals our way.

Church Family Ministries Seeking Volunteers for 2021-22
Family Ministries is looking for volunteers for Sunday School, Middle School Ministry on Wednesday
nights, and High School Ministry on Wednesday nights.  You will be provided with all the resources,
training, and supplies so your time in sharing Jesus with students is fulfilling. If interested contact Maria
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Castens or Amy Schmidt or submit this form.

Child Tax Credit
Interested in learning more about the Advance Child Tax Credit or wondering if your family will be
eligible? A number of upcoming seminars are available to assist you. Info

Elementary Upcoming Dates
Click here for details on calendar

Jul 08-Aug 6 Spirit Wear Store Open
Jul 16-19 Dennis Uniform Sale

Music Teacher
We are excited to announce that Carol McDaniel will
be our part-time music teacher. Carol comes to us
with an expansive music experience. She graduated
from CUNE and received a Masters in Organ
Performance. She has been an elementary music
teacher, music director, organist for a variety of
churches, and a professor for Concordia University-
Irvine. Welcome Carol!

Lunch Prices
Due to the increased prices from our food suppliers, we will be increasing our student lunch to the rate of
$3.15 per hot/alternate student meal. However, we have received notification that for the 2021-2022
school year the State of NE will provide FREE lunches to our program for all elementary students. Milk
will remain at $.45 and an adult meal at $3.75.

COVID Protocols - Message from Principal L'Heureux
You may be wondering about any potential pandemic-related protocols for the 2021-2022 school year. At
this time, we do not know what, if any mandated protocols may be in place at the start of a new school
year. Considering the recent changes to the DHM, it is our hope that we can return to many of the routine
and “normal” practices in place pre-pandemic. We are going to ask everyone to continue to self-monitor.
Anyone with a positive case or close contact would be required to follow whatever isolation/quarantine
procedures the Health Department has in place. Again, we are hoping to return to as much of our normal
and traditional procedures as possible. Watch for any additional communication via email or at the back-
to-school open house prior to the start of the school year.

Dennis Uniform Hosting Another Sale
Dennis is hosting a four-day sale event in the coming weeks. Order online using school code PLN or visit
their store in Omaha for all your uniform needs. Sale details here.

Child Care Upcoming Dates

Jul 12 & 15 Otters Field Trip
Jul 16 Koalas/Giraffes/Llamas Field Trip
Jul 30 Spirit Day
Aug 02 Center CLOSED for Staff Inservice

2021-22 CACFP Forms
Our annual update form for the Food Program is
coming. We will begin connecting forms to
families in early July. Check in with your teacher
in the youngest and only child’s room to
complete. If you have any questions, please see
the Administrative staff for your center.

School Age Parents - Sumner and Yankee Hill Campus
May 17 - August 13, 2021 - Summer SA Program
We are halfway through our summer School Age program. In the last two weeks, children
participated in the 4th of July parade, traveled to the Stuhr Museum in Grand Island and
attended VBS. Pictures can be seen on our Facebook page. 

Center Closed
Monday, August 2rd, 2021
Christ Lincoln Child Care & Preschool will be CLOSED on Monday, August 2nd for a Staff Retreat for all
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Christ Lincoln staff and teachers. Care will not be available.

Enrollment for Half-Day Preschool
Enrollment for Half-Day 3 and 4 year old preschool is open to ALL. Program Info and FAQs.
Follow the link to enroll today! 

Tell Others About CLS
Know a friend, neighbor or co-worker looking for a Half-Day Morning Preschool program or looking for a
change in Elementary Schools? Your word of mouth is our best form of advertisement! Have them hop on
our website and inquire today for more information or a tour. We'd love to welcome them!

Save the Date
Our annual dinner & auction is coming on Friday, November 12
and it's going to be more fun than ever! Prepare your
"promposals", dig out the old dress & tux, and stay forever young
with us, as we celebrate Christ Lincoln Schools! Will there be
dancing? Who will be crowned king & queen? Mark your
calendars and find out!

Christ Lincoln Schools (CLS)
fax 402-483-7776

Sumner Campus
4325 Sumner Street
Lincoln NE 68506

phone 402-483-7774 ext. 128

Yankee Hill Campus
6700 Chatsworth Lane

Lincoln NE 68516
phone 402-483-7775 ext. 127

Subscribe to this newsletter

Visit our website
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